
Our district superintendent Dr. Michelle Rodriguez wanted an art piece that exemplified

her new school year district theme: “Imagine the Possibilities.”   In turn, three district

art instructors and a graduate student created a wonderful mural that now hangs inside

our  district  headquarters.    We  followed  the  instructors  for  more  than  six  months

beginning last summer from start to finish to showcase their work to our community.  

Here’s the documented process of their work.


